

Minor – Parent office policy agreement
Please know we encourage any communication from the minor patient and their parent(s), as it is very important in the treatment of the minor patient and the family unit as well.  We understand that there are often many questions/concerns in between appointments.  We offer secure messaging on our website at drsaramd.com for emailing any questions/concerns.  This is for both the minor patient and the parents.  Know that the emails will be viewed daily but will not be responded to (unless it is life threatening) until the next scheduled appointment.
It is especially beneficial for family members to share observed behaviors and attitudes and for the patient to share subjective responses.
Your privacy is of utmost importance and protected by law.  Discussion of your treatment with others requires your written permission even if it is a family member or spouse.  We often see clients outside of the office and to further protect your privacy will not acknowledge you unless you first acknowledge us.  We also ask that you respect the privacy of other patients by not sharing with others who you see at our office.

The doctor or her staff will be pleased to discuss any of the office policies with you.  

Thank you

I have read and understand the information provided and agree to these terms

Signature of patient







date

Signature of parent
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